
 
 
18 June 2025 
 
 
 

Good Afternoon, 

Considering the very warm temperatures forecasted for Thursday and Friday, we have decided 
to make a temporary adjustment to our school dress code to ensure the comfort and well-being 
of our students. 

On these days, students are permitted to attend school in their Huxlow PE kit. Please adhere to 
the following guidelines to ensure compliance with our uniform standards: 

●​ Footwear: Students should wear their normal trainers used for PE activities. Please note 
crocs, sliders, flip flops or sandals are not permitted 

●​ Socks: Acceptable options include trainer socks, black socks, or the standard PE socks. 
●​ Jewellery and Piercings: As per our uniform policy, no jewellery or piercings are 

allowed during school hours. 

Given the warm weather, please remind your child to bring the following items to school: 

●​ Water Bottle: Students should bring a bottle of water, which can be refilled during break 
and lunchtime. 

●​ Suncream: It is advisable for students to apply suncream before school and bring it 
along for reapplication as needed. 

Thank you for your understanding and support in helping us maintain a comfortable and safe 
environment for all students. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs. K. Isaksen​
Headteacher 

  

 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


